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November 28, 2017 

Johnny W. Carter 
Susman Godfrey LLP 
1000 Louisiana St., Suite 5100 
Houston, Texas 77002 

Re: Chemjet case 

Dear Johnny, 

Chemjet, Inc . 
16600 Park Row 

Houston, Texas 77084 
Corp (281) 994-5416 

info@chem·et.com 

I want to apologize for taking so long to send you this letter. For the past year I have been extremely busy, 
and my letter writing has been limited to urgent deadlines (which this letter deserved long ago). 

It was a pleasure working with you, Rob, and Colin on Chemjet's anti-trust and tortious interference case. 
As you know, the case required immediate attention and action, which each of you gave to the case. I 
believe that the strategic decisions made by you and the team, in consultation with David and me, were the 
right decisions which resulted m expediting the state and federal district court cases. Following our initial 
meeting, it was clear that the Susman team that you assembled, understood the case. The team immediately 
took steps to secure evidence and recommend an expert witness, which we hired. The motions, hearings, and 
mediations that followed brought the case to a relatively quick conclusion. The team's superior briefing 
deserves special recognition. It is very seldom that I review draft pleadings, motions, responses, and briefs 
of other lawyers where I have very few or no comments or changes, but that is what I enjoyed when 
reviewing the drafts that you, Rob and Colin prepared. I also appreciate that I received the drafts well in 
advance of the filing deadline. 

Please share this letter with Rob and Colin so that they know that I sincerely appreciate their contributions to 
the case. After working with you, Rob and Colin for a little over a year, I consider each of you a friend. 
Maybe next time we decide to all have dinner, we should talk to David about someplace closer to home than 
New Orleans. 

I look forward to being able to work with you, Rob and Colin in the future, and will recommend each of you 
to others. Lastly, please give my thanks to Linda King for referring us to you. 

cc: David Gaither 

2114 E. Murphy St. I Clarke Or. 
Odessa. Texas 7S7SI Conroe, Texas 7730! 

Best regards, 

Thomas R. Bray 
General Counsel 

4!01 Old Plum Hwy. 16600 Park Row 
Westpoint. Texas 78SS3 Houston, Texas 77084 

(BOD} 446-CJET 

3003 Industrial Park Rd. 14384 Koalstad Rd. 
Van Buren, Arkansas 72S5S Conroe, Texas 77302 


